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CITY HALL * 170 Santa Maria Avenue ¢ Pacifica, California 94044-2506

Telephone (415) 738-7300 « Fax (415) 359-6038

May 22, 1996

Oeentc Strcifica

Mr. Chris McComb

Midcoast Community Council
P. O. Box 64

Moss Beach, California 94038

Dear Mr. McComb:

This to confirm our discussions related to the Comprehensive Subregional
Planning project. At this time all of the policy boards are in support of the grant
application. I have confirmed the meeting time of 9:00 a.m., May 29, 1996, at the
Half Moon Bay City Hall (501 Main Street) with planning staff of Half Moon Bay,
Pacifica and the county. 1 have also invited members of the Coastside Community
Council and Mayor pro Tem Maxine Gonsalves to attend if they wish. If any of
your staff, commissioners or councilmembers wish to attend, please let them
know. They are certainly welcome.

The purpose of the meeting is to develop the basis of the grant application. I
expect that the staff planners will be able to provide the most substantive
suggestions as to the form and content of the application. It looks like Pacifica will
be the lead agency on this so I will take your input and develop a draft application.
[ expect that this will be the only meeting we will have before the application
deadline. We can have some phone conversations on the draft if that would be
useful.

Let me take this opportunity to thank each of your for your support during this
process. I realize that this provided some concern on the part of some of you, but I
want to let you know how much I appreciate your willingness to cooperate. [ feel
that the efforts so far have given me a much better understanding of the common
planning issues that each of our agencies faces.

I look forward to meeting with you next Wednesday and, hopefully, to working on
the grant project.

Sincerely,
s zon
e
Tim A. Molinare

Community and Economic Development Director

Cs Charles English, City Manager
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